
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Upcoming Events 
 

January 9th 
First day back to school! 

 
January 13th 

Winter Assembly 
12:45-1:45 p.m. 

 
January 14th 

Winter Formal 
7:00-10:30 p.m. 

PV Gym 
 

January 16th 
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

No school 
 

January 24th 
Honor Roll Ceremony 

5:00 p.m. 
Invite Only 

 
January 25th 
Elective Fair 

8:45 – 9:40 a.m., via Zoom 
 

January 26th 
Professional Learning Day 

No school for students 
 

January 28th 
PV Girls Soccer Alumni Game 

10:00 a.m. 
PV Soccer field 

 
January 30th  

Application for JTED opens 
 

February 6th 
Spring sports begin 

 
February 8th 

PV HOSA sponsoring 
Red Cross Blood Drive 

 
 
 
 

 
PV HAS ANOTHER  

NATIONAL BOARD CERTIFIED TEACHER 
 

Tucson Unified celebrated 15 teachers who either renewed their National Board 

Certification or are newly board certified! TUSD has 65 National Board-Certified 

teachers and 50 more that are in the process of becoming National Board Certified. 

Becoming board certified isn’t an easy task, after spending months working towards 

their advanced teaching certification their entries are scored against a set of national 

standards. Congratulations to our very own, Mrs. Call! We are so lucky to have you 

as our amazing Theatre Teacher. Palo Verde now has 5 NBC Teachers on our campus. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

“Be so good they can’t ignore you.” 
-Steve Martin 

 

Palo Verde High Magnet School 
Magnet Focus 

 

JANUARY  
2023 

 

Mrs. Emily Call, Theatre Arts 

REGISTRATION FOR 2023-2024 
IS HAPPENING 

 

Why Register? 
 

Yearly registration ensures that your 
students are placed in their school of 
choice, and that your school has the 
most up-to-date information about 
your students for their continued 
safety and success in school. To 
register for 2023-2024 school year, 
head to www.tusd1.org/register 
ASAP and choose the option that best 
matches your needs.   

http://www.tusd1.org/register


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

Titan Fine Arts 

TITAN PLAYERS ROCK! 
 

Congratulations to the Palo Verde Titan Players! Reality Bentley, Jordan 
Dominguez, Samantha Friauf, Angel Juarez and Roman Torres performed a 
comedy group scene at Southern Arizona Festival of Theater at the University 
of Arizona on Saturday. They received an overall Superior rating, and a 
superior from all 3 judges! Great job representing Palo Verde! 

 
 

 Fine Arts  Class Options PV Offers: 
 

Clay and Ceramics 
Drawing/Painting (all levels) 

Band 
Color Guard 

Piano 
Techical Theatre 

Orchestra 
Jazz Band 

Choir (all levels) 
Theatre Arts (all levels) 

 
 
 

 
GET YOUR CREATIVE JUICES FLOWING 

 

Check out these creations from some of our PV art students! PV offers various art classes including, Clay & Ceramics, 
Drawing and Painting. Different levels are available, from beginning, intermediate, to advanced. 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are so proud of our all Titans who earned Honor Roll status for the 1st 

semester of this school year! Students who earned a 3.5 GPA, or higher, were 

recognized at a celebration that took place on January 24th. Here are just some 

photos of those who were able to attend. Way to be 212° and Go The Extra 

Degree! 
 
 
 

Titans Go Far 

GO FAR 
Focused 
Accountable 
Respectful 

TUSD 
Code of Conduct 

 
Do you have questions 
about TUSD’s Student 
Code of Conduct? If so, 
head to the Student 
Code of Conduct page, 
where you will find the 
entire Student Conduct 
Handbook.   

PBIS Store 
 
If you have PBIS points 
to use, don’t hesitate 
to stop by Mr. Riley’s 
Office before school, 
after school, or during 
the times posted on the 
flyers throughout 
campus. 

http://tusd1.org/Information/Resources/Student-Guidelines
http://tusd1.org/Information/Resources/Student-Guidelines


  

The following links are demonstrations on ATS registration for athletics and AIA 
Brainbook. ATS Registration Demo Part 1: https://youtu.be/ahVTosl-H40  AIA 
Brainbook: https://youtu.be/6zJAyh-nuJo  If you have any questions email 
jason.karn@tusd1.org  or come see him or Ms. Padilla in the office.  
 

Textbooks/Materials 
Business Office Hours are as follows: Monday - Friday 7:30 a.m. -3:30 p.m. 

 

PV HOSA RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE 
Titans, have a Heart! Palo Verde HOSA is again sponsoring our Red Cross Blood Drive. 
February 8th, all day in the small gym. Use the following link to sign up or scan the 
QR code. Everyone who donates will receive a $10.00 Amazon Gift Card. 
https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/drive-results... 

 
 

 

Titan Athletics and Info 

ATS Registration and AIA Brainbook  

 

CONTACT YOUR 

COACHES FOR MORE 

INFORMATION  

Cheer 

marissa.owens@tusd1.org 

 

Boys Soccer (JV) 

Fredoo04@email.arizona.edu 

 

Boys Soccer (V) 

derekmoya@gmail.com  

 

Boys Basketball (V) 

Anthony28.smith@gmail.com  

 

Boys Basketball (JV) 

momhoops@yahoo.com  

 

Boys Basketball (Frosh) 

Roderickgary32@gmail.com  

 

Girls Basketball (V) 

Mybarra32@gmail.com  

 

Girls Basketball (JV) 

Fsantos071971@gmail.com 

 

Girls Soccer (V) 

James.mentz@tusd1.org  

 

Boys/Girls Wrestling 

Jeffrey.brown@tusd1.org  

 

  

 

 

 
  

 

GO FAN! 

Skip the line! GOFAN offers 

online ticket purchases. 

Note: a $1 service fee is 

added by GOFAN making 

them $6 and $5 respectively. 

See the QR Code. 

Boys Volleyball tryouts begin on Monday, February 6th after school from 3:45-
5:45. Whether you’ve played before or will be playing for the first time, all are 
welcome to come and try out. If there are any members of the Girls Volleyball 
team that are interested in being team managers for the upcoming boys’ season, 
please contact Coach Victoria. Hope to see you there! TRYOUTS for softball will 
start February 6th-8th after school at 4pm. Please meet at the softball field no 
later than 4:15pm if you have any questions or concerns, please contact Coach 
Vargas or Coach Karn. 
 
Calling all Titan athletes. Track preseason starts Monday, January 30, 2023. 
Practice will start at 3:45 out on the track. If you’ve done another sport already 
this year, you are good to come out and get started. If this will be your first sport 
this year at Palo Verde, you will need to get a physical and finish some courses 
online. I know a lot of people are doing another sport right now, so plan on joining 
us after your season finishes. The great thing about track is that no matter what 
other sports you’re into, there’s a perfect event for you. If you have any questions, 
go see Coach Riley in the counseling hallway. 
 
Students, are you interested in playing spring sports? Spring sports will begin 
February 6th for baseball, softball, boys’ volleyball, tennis, and track. To 
participate you will need to register and fill out five forms on ATS online, complete 
the online AIA Brainbook and Opioid class if this is the first time you're playing a 
high school sport, and have a valid physical, no older than March 1, 2022. 
Directions are available on our main website under the athletics tab and hard 
copies are in located in the Activities Office. 
 

https://youtu.be/ahVTosl-H40
https://youtu.be/6zJAyh-nuJo
mailto:jason.karn@tusd1.org
https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/drive-results?zipSponsor=pvhs&fbclid=IwAR24XO8GIxl0y09UGjNpf2-eKfT6qaGvr_KcX51rIuVS93tWTit2HyMs2eo
mailto:marissa.owens@tusd1.org
mailto:Fredoo04@email.arizona.edu
mailto:derekmoya@gmail.com
mailto:Anthony28.smith@gmail.com
mailto:momhoops@yahoo.com
mailto:Roderickgary32@gmail.com
mailto:Mybarra32@gmail.com
mailto:Fsantos071971@gmail.com
mailto:James.mentz@tusd1.org
mailto:Jeffrey.brown@tusd1.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

STUDENT INFORMATION 

  



 

Need more information about Palo Verde High Magnet  
and its programs?  

Don’t hesitate to contact: 
Jenn Maynard, M.Ed. 

Palo Verde High Magnet  
Magnet Site Coordinator 

jennifer.maynard@tusd1.org 
Office: 520-584-7512 

 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
 
It is recommended that you 
follow us on Facebook, 
Instagram, and Twitter for 
updates and information, as 
well. You can also refer to our 
school’s website. Here are some 
helpful links if you don’t already 
have them: 
 

ParentVue 
https://parent.tusd1.org 

 
School website 

https://paloverdehs.tusd1.org/ 
 

Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/Pal

oVerdeHighMagnetSchool 
 

Instagram  
https://www.instagram.com/Pa

loVerdeHighMagnetSchool 
 

 

Communication & Counseling 

 

KEY PEOPLE 
 

Mr. Brock  
Principal 

eric.brock@tusd1.org 
 

Ms. Tellez 
Assistant Principal 

andrea.tellez2@tusd1.org 
 

Mrs. Weisbrod 
Assistant Principal 

michelle.weisbrod@tusd1.org 
 

Ms. Kroh 
Counselor 

(last names A-K) 
ana.kroh@tusd1.org 

 
Ms. Owens 
Counselor 

(last names L-Z) 
marissa.owens@tusd1.org 

 
Mr. Karn 

Athletic Coordinator 
jason.karn@tusd1.org 

 
Mrs. Walker  

Community Liaison  
& Youth on Their Own (YOTO) 

Coordinator 
donna.walker@tusd1.org  

520-584-7503 

 
 

 
 
 

 

SAT Registration is now 
available! 

 

SAT Registration is now available! 

Please visit the link below -- 

Seniors have also been sent an 

email! SAT Registration – SAT 

Suite | College Board 

 

SAT Registration – SAT Suite | 

College Board Show colleges 

you’re ready: register now for an 

upcoming SAT. 

satsuite.collegeboard.org 
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